
                                                                                                                                        
                                                                   

THE AMERICAN LEGION FAMILY 
NATIONAL POPPY DAY 

May 26, 2023 

Dear Legion Family and Friends, 

The Red Poppy is a nationally recognized symbol of sacrifice worn by Americans since World War 1 to honor 

those who served and died for our country in all wars. It reminds Americans of the sacrifices made by our 

veterans while protecting our freedoms. Wear a Poppy to honor those who have worn our uniform. 

Your response to our Poppy letter has been tremendous and we thank you for helping us add much-needed 

dollars to the hundreds of hours we give in volunteer services to our veterans.   All donations will be used 

by the American Legion Auxiliary that support veterans, military community and their families. 

Poppies are made by Veterans and are offered by our Auxiliary members in exchange for a tax-deductible 
contribution.  

Our Poppy Drive supports Veteran Affairs & Rehabilitation programs, Thanksgiving and Christmas dinners 

for veteran families. Care packages to active-duty military personnel. School Supplies and back packs for 

veteran families' children. The Fisher House, The Long Beach VA Hospital, and Potter's Lane for Veterans in 

transition. 

Honor America's Veterans! Wear your Poppy with Pride. The Auxiliary sincerely thanks you for your 

Poppy donation and thanks you for giving us the opportunity to join with you in serving, honoring and 

supporting our Veterans For God and Country, in support of the American Legion. 

               ====================================================================================================  

                                           Amount of Donation $ ______________                   Check ______            Cash ________ 

 Donor Name:  ___________________________________________________________ 

 Donor Address: __________________________________________________________ 

             Phone No. ________________________   email:________________________________ 

 IN MEMORY OF: _________________________________________________________ 

 Branch of Military: _______________________________________________________ 

 

       Please make your check payable to Auxiliary Unit 555 for our Veterans and their Families 

                                                Albert E Schwab Auxiliary Unit 555                                         

14582 Beach  Midway City, CA 92655 


